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Dear Retirees and Surviving Spouses, 

The Highway Patrol Retirement System (HPRS) is seeking written approval to add your 

information to the Retiree/Survivor Directory.  As you may know, the directory is a useful 

resource to stay in contact with friends, co-workers, and classmates.  We have included 

with this letter the Retiree/Survivor Directory Opt-In form along with a self-addressed 

stamped envelope.  Please fill out the form if you would like any of your information 

posted in the directory.  Once the form is filled out and signed, please return the form to 

HPRS in the included stamped envelope. 

Once the signed form is received at HPRS, you will be able to update your information, 

modify what is published, or opt out of the member directory at any time.  This can be 

done on the HPRS website or by contacting HPRS.  Access to the directory is limited to 

retirees, surviving spouses, active members, and the Ohio State Highway Patrol 

(Administrative Professional staff), and may be used to distribute communications to 

those who are published in the directory. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Carl Roark, Ph.D. 

Executive Director 

Ohio Highway Patrol Retirement System 

614.430.3557 

c.roark@ohprs.org 
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